
St. John the Baptist Catholic Church 

August 27, 2017 
Twenty-First Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

MASS INTENTION: 

Saturday, August 26:  

The  

Sunday, August 27: 

Abraham DeLarosa 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

TODAY’S READINGS: 

First Reading:                                

Isaiah 22: 19-23 

 

Responsorial Psalm:                           

“Lord, your love is eternal; do not 

forsake the work of your hands.” 

(Psalm 138) 

 

Second Reading:                                    

Romans 11: 33-36 

 

Gospel Acclamation:  

To God be glory forever. 

 

Gospel:     

Matthew 16: 13-20 

 

9810 Indiana Ave 

Suite 150, Mailbox #4                                   

Lubbock, TX 79423 
 

Phone: 806-771-2673 

Fax: 806-771-2674 

 

Website: 

www.stjohnbaptistlbk.org                                                   
 

Email:  

stjohnbaptistlbk@gmail.com                                                      

Pastor: Msgr. David R. Cruz       Deacon: Dcn. Severo Alvarado                                                     

Parish Secretary: Myrna Porras 

 

Masses: Sat., 5:00pm (English) & Sun., 10:00am (English)

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 12:00 noon                                                                

Confessions: First Saturday of the Month at 4 :00 p.m. 

Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am - 1:00pm 
 

Rectory (Fr. David’s Home):                                                              

3323 86th Street, Lubbock, TX 79423                             

Celebration of  

Feast of St. John the Baptist 

Join us in Mass to commemorate  

the Feast of St. John the Baptist 

on Tuesday, Aug. 29, at 7 p.m. 

The Women’s Organization mem-

bers will be commissioned. There 

will be an unveiling of our new 

statue.  Following will be a small 

reception to enjoy with our fel-

low celebrating parishioners. 

Sept. 2 and 3 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Saturday 

Charlotte Amato Mirella Castillo 

Freddy Chavez      Juan Flores 

Jose Valenciano 

Sunday 

Aaron Abrego           Andrea Albus 

Tony Bonner          Terri Contreras 

Robert Luna              Virginia Luna 

Andreas Neuber      Sybille Neuber 

Liz Perez                Kirk Rodriguez 

Lisa Soliz 

 

Lectors 

Saturday 

Aimee Sales      Analisa Cardenas 

Sunday 

Michelle McCallick Susan Miller 

Cynthia Quintanilla 

 

Greeters/Ushers 

Saturday              Sunday 

Analisa Cardenas          Robert Luna 

RoseMary Cardenas      Damon McCall 

Michael Cowley           Stan McCallick 

Juan Flores       Annabelle Garduno 

        Johnny Rodriguez 

   Matt Garcia 

Safe Environment Program 

Training 

The following SEP classes are  

scheduled for volunteers: 

Wednesday, 9/6, 6-8 p.m.;  

Saturday, 9/9, 10-noon;  

Tuesday, 9/19, 6-8 p.m. at  

Christ the King School, 4011 54th St 

Contact: Mrs. Guzman 

806-795-8283 

JANUARY GIFTS 

Total Offertory: 22,171.02 

Sunday Collections (5): 

$15,905.37 

Saturday Collections (4): 

$4,762.65 

Online Collections:  

$700;  Building Fund: $800 

 

 Thank you for your continuous and 

generous offerings.  

Faith Formation Classes  

Registration after Mass on  

Aug. 26, 27, Sept. 2 & 3 

Meet and Greet for  

Faith Formation on  

Wednesday,  

Sept. 6 at  

7 p.m. 



This is a snapshot of a letter we received from Sister Peggy Szel-

jack, Director of Young Adults and Youth Ministry, C.V. on Aug. 

24, that we would like to share with our parishioners. 

 

Subject: Preparation for XV Ordinary General Assembly of Bishops 

 

     In order to provide Pope Francis with a clear understanding of 

ministry and vocational discernment in the Diocese of Lubbock, 

youth (over age 12), young adults, parents, ministry leaders and 

priests/deacons/consecrated women are asked to complete a 

brief survey to measure their interaction and experience with 

ministry and vocational discernment.  This information is due 

September 12th to prepare for XV Ordinary General Assembly of 

Bishops with His Holiness Pope Francis in October 2018 on the 

theme of Young People, the Faith, and Vocational Discernment.  

Please take the survey found at  

https://goo.gl/forms/pJHzYasloK5Bp10s2 

     The survey is anonymous, recording only the answers of the 

information given.  It does not track email addresses. 

     Pope Francis wants to listen to the Church entrusted to his 

care.  This is one way we can give him the tools he needs to meet 

the needs of his people. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Sister Peggy Szljack, C.V. 

Director of Young Adults and Youth Ministry 

PSzeljack@CatholicLubbock.org 

806-792-3943 X230 

PRAYER INTENTION LIST                                                         

Week of August 27, 2017  

Healing & Good Health  

-Isabel Castillo -Isabella Toala 

-Tommy L. -Geneva G. 

-Jacob DeLeon  -Jason Mata 

-Mary Salazar  -Estes Mata 

-Lydia Mecalco -Ina Braudt 

-Andrea Garcia -Alice Baker 

-Jose Angel DeLeon -Patsy Paz 

-Eloisa Landin  -Yajayra Marin 

-Sylvia Ortiz -Danny Chavez 

-Joe Chavez -Socorro Rosiles 

-Senora Licon -Adam Guzman 

-Rosemary Campos -Daniel Soliz 

Ben Ybanez               -Cindy Ybanez 

-Maxine Abeyta       -Charlotte Amato 

-Reinhard & Irene Neuber 

-Baby Reagan E. Moore 

-Bridgette Gauna & Family 

 

General 

-Alyssa & Linn & Melanie 

-Lori Morales 

-Gabriel & Elizabeth Olivas 

 

Birthday 

-Jeneffer Bontia -Toni Rocha 

-Antonio Valenciano -Eric Walker 

-Jose Valenciano -J.T. Lara 

-Victor Velasquez -Alice Garcia 

 

Eternal Rest 

-Elvira Reta -Ginger Storm 

-Steven Hopkins -Jack Conrad 

-Adolpho Lopez -Nick Velasquez 

-Peter Walz 

-Andres & Margarita DeLeon 

-Antonio, Luis, & Lupe Valenciano 

-All the faithful departed+ 

      

 

 

 

 

GriefShare seminar and support group will start 

Thursday, September 7th at 6:30 pm. 

 

If you have lost a loved one, may that be spouse, child, parent, 

grandparent, family member, or friend, consider joining us to 

work through your grief. You are welcome if your loss has been 

recent or many years back. 

GriefShare is a 13 week video seminar series that features some 

of the nation's foremost Christian experts on grief and recovery 

topics as seen from a biblical perspective. 

The video seminars are combined with support group discussion 

of the materials presented during the video. 

Call the church office (806-771-2673) or  

Sybille at (806)392-3860  

to register so that we have the material ready.  

Update Registration and Contact 

Information 

If you did not receive an invitation to 

our Feast Day Mass and Celebration, 

we may not have your correct or  

current contact information.  

Please come by the entrance table to 

verify your information after Mass, 

call the office or register online. 

tel:(806)%20392-3860

